
 

NOTICE 

 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE BAHAMAS BAR ASSOCIATION 

FROM:  MICHELA E. ELLIS,  HONORARY SECRETARY 

DATE:  1st JULY, 2021 

Re:  NOTIFICATION OF OFFICIAL ELECTION RESULTS  

Please be advised that the official results of the election held during the Annual General Meeting of The 
Bahamas Bar Association on June 25, 2021, are as follows:- 

President 

Mr. Kahlil D. Parker 

Vice-President 

Mr. Jacy Whittaker 

Treasurer 

Mrs. Cheryl Bazard 

Honorary Secretary 

Ms. Michela E. Ellis 

Three Year Council Member 

Ms. Kelli K. A. Ingraham 

One Year Council Members 

Ms. Krysta M. Moxey 

Mr. Wence J. Martin 

Ms. Glenda M. Roker 

 

Michela E. Ellis, 
Honorary Secretary 


